Board of Trustees




Public Notice of Proposed Policy for Comment
Eastern North Carolina School for the Deaf invites public comment on the following proposed policies.  In accordance with applicable state law, policies are posted for stakeholder review and feedback prior to adoption by the Board of Trustees.
Policy Title/Number
Evaluation of Student Progress/3400
Summary of Policy
This policy outlines how the Eastern North Carolina School for the Deaf (ENCSD)evaluates and reports student progress in alignment with North Carolina Department of Public Instruction (NCDPI) policies and guidance.  It establishes grading standards and reporting systems that reflect student achievement of state standards, IEP goals, and individual learning needs.
Key components of the policy include:
· Use of a standards-based reporting system
· Clear guidelines for grading and feedback
· Procedures for make-up work and late assignments, including timelines and responsibilities for students and staff
· A focus on equitable grading practices that consider individual learning needs and instructional access
This policy ensures consistency, fairness, and transparency in how student learning is assessed and communicated to students, families, and stakeholders
Comment Period
June 16, 2025-July 15, 2025
How to Submit Comments
Please submit written comments via email to: mandy.armstrong@encsd.k12.nc.us
Or mail to:
Eastern North Carolina School for the Deaf
Attn: Mandy Armstrong
1311 US-301 South
Wilson, NC 27893
Deadline for Comments:
All comments must be received by July 15, 2025, 12 PM to be considered by the Board.
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